
Docket Nos. 50-206, 50-361 and 50-362 

Southern California Edison Company 
P. 0. Box 800 
2244 Walnut Grove Avenue 
Rosemead, California 91770 

Attention: Mr. Kenneth P. Baskin, Vice President 
Nuclear Engineering, Safety and Licensing Department 

SUBJECT: REVISION 2.02 TO THE SONGS EMERGENCY PLAN 

We have completed a review of Revision 2.02 to your SONGS Emergency Plan 
submitted under your cover letter of August 10, 1988 in accordance with the 
provisions of 10 CFR 50.54(q).  

The results of our review were discussed during a December 16, 1988 telephone 
conversation between Ms. G. Good of my staff and Mr. K. de Lancey of your.  
staff. It is my understanding that most of the issues discussed were 
editorial in nature, therefore, there were no areas in need of immediate 
change.  

Our review indicates that your plan, as changed, continues to meet the 
standards in 10 CFR 50.47(b) and the requirements of 10 CFR Part 50, Appendix 
E.  

Sincerely, 

R. F. Fish, Chief 
Emergency Preparedness Section 

cc: 
D. J. Fogarty, SCE 
C. B. McCarthy, Jr., SCE (San Clemente) 
H. E. Morgan, SCE (San Clemente) 
0. H. Peacor, SCE (San Clemente) 
K. M. Bellis, SCE, NA&EP 
State of California 
J. Dominguez, FEMA, Region IX 
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